
PMMGC BOARD MINUTES NOVEMBER 1, 2018 
 
Board Members In Attendance: 
President Jim Seamandel 

Vice President Reinhard Zimmermann 

Treasurer Absent 

Secretary Terry Stephens 

Tournament Chair Dean Galiano 

Handicap Chair Absent 

 
Subjects discussed: 

 
1. PMMGC adding $100 to the Hole-In-1 winner. 

It was voted unanimously for the club to add $100 to the winnings each time 
a player wins the Hole-In-1 Pot. 

 
2. Volunteers for the Turkey Shoot.  

We have plenty of volunteers – Terry Stephens is coordinating and will 
assign duties. 
 

3. Monthly Meetings of the Board. 
It was decided unanimously that the Board would meet monthly, unless 
there is no agenda. On occasion, the meetings will be held at Jim 
Seamandel’s house, or possible another site. Anyone wishing to join the 
meeting for discussion of a subject they wish to present may do so with prior 
notice. 

 
4. There was discussion about a weekend 2-Man Match Play Member-

Guest event for this February. Jim Seamandel to coordinate with Dean 
Galiano. 

 
5. Annual PMMGC Party. 

The party this year will be held in December or January, and the preferred 
place to hold it is Mesa Country Club. Jim Seamandel has been 
investigating and searching for the proper venue and date. 
 

 


